
Chair Holvey, Vice-Chairs Elmer and Sosa, and Members of the 
Committee,   
 
I am writing in strong support of House Bill 2800, the age discrimination bill.  
 
I am 95 years old now. and was fortunate to be allowed to work till I was 
73.  This enabled me to put aside enough  to retire comfortably. 
 
There should not be discrimination of any kind as long as a person is able 
to perform their duties satisfactorily. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Olga Howard 
Portland, OR 97239  
 


